Mary Weaver

From: Robert Farrell <rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Robert Farrell
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 9:00 AM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

Subject: The Branch

Attachments: 2022-07-25 Branch.pdf

This week’s installment of internal agency communications to spur your thoughts for the internal communications
survey | sent out the other day. Thanks to all the people that have responded already, lots of good feedback. Please
take a moment to respond if you have not.

The calendar this week includes announcements for upcoming Generation Next trainings. Please discuss these with
landowners, this is one of the best tools we have for land conservation.
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